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THE CITY OF NEW YORK LANDMARKS PRESERVATION COMMISSION  

1 Centre Street, 9N, New York, NY 10007 (212) 669-7700  www.nyc.gov/landmarks 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW 

 
 
LOWER MANHATTAN DEVELOPMENT CO/HUD-M 3/17/2010 

 
Project number                                                              Date received 
 
Project:   Allen and Pike Streets Center Plots 
 

 

Comments: The LPC is in receipt of the, "Phase 1A Archaeological Documentary 

Study for Pike and Allen Streets: Center Median Reconstruction," prepared by AKRF, 

Inc and dated January 2010.  The LPC concurs that portions of the project have the 

potential to impact potentially significant 19th century resources and and that this 

archaeological testing should be completed at the locations noted in the report.  

Furthermore, we concur that the final project plans for the area between Henry and 

Hester Streets should be reviewed to determine if the proposed work for this area 

may impact archaeological resources.  Please submit another bound copy of the 

report and a pdf of it to the LPC.  In addition, the LPC is in receipt of the Draft EA 

dated March 2010 and note that it includes the findings of the Phase 1A.   

 

Architecture comments to follow.   
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